From:

Sent:
To:
Cc:

Bcec:

Kim, Ann (Law

4/25/2012 3:26:22 PM

jva@cpuc.ca.gov (jva@cpuc.ca.gov), fnh@cpuc.ca.gov (fnh@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cherrv. Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BK(C7);

Redacted ’

james.lehrer@sce.com (james.lehrer@sce.com); 'Matthew.Dwyer@sce.com'
(Matthew.Dwyer@sce.com) (Matthew.Dwyer@sce.com); Kim, Ann (Law)
(/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=AHK4)

Subject: PG&E and SCE Comments on Draft Resolution L-436 (Public Records Act)

Dear Mr. Harris,

Attached are Pacific Gas and Electric Company and Southern California Edison
Company’s joint comments on Draft Resolution L-436, as well as our recommended
revisions to the draft resolution (shown in redline). Please let me know if you have any
difficulty opening the attached files. | would appreciate receiving the link for the other
comments you receive on the draft resolution.

Sincerely,

Ann Kim

PG&E Law Department
(415) 973-7467

SB GT&S 0591771
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